
                                                                                                                           25 th December Christmas Day 

Recently Deceased

William (Liam Cribbs)

Teresa Kavanagh 

Nuala Downes 

Alice Mack 

All Masses on Christmas Eve and Christmas Day
will be offfered for all the Intentions you bought
Christmas Bouquets for all proceeds from the
Sale of Our Christmas Mass Bouquets goes to
the Capuchin Day Centre to help feed those in

need.

The Society of St Vincent De Pau’sl annual
Christmas Collection  amounted to 6980.00

The Society is very grateful to you all for your
donations to collection   throughout the year as

the weather was so bad last weekend and a lot of
people were unable to get to Mass you can drop

donations into parish office or safe at back of
church anytime the next outdoor collection will
take place on Weekend of 15/16th January 2023 

Thanks to all who dropped in vouchers they have
been passed on to those in need 

Koins for Kids  Wish to acknowledge with thanks the
sum of 7943.00 plus lots of non-euro coins and notes
donated by you the parishioners of St Jude’s to this
worthy cause if you have any small euro coins lying
around in jam jars or containers please drop them to
the parish office or if you have any foreign currency

either notes or coins all donations will be greatly
received thank you for your continued generosity to

this cause as they try to raise 1 million euro to
purchase a new paediatric MRI scanner for the New

Children’s Hospital  please help them if you can. So far
amount raised is in excess of 350,000-euro St Jude’s

are the leading donator so keep up the good work and
dig out all those old coins or small euro coins every

little helps

Boys Bicycle found in Glendown if
you are missing Bike please phone

Michael 087 6472646

Ukrainian Meet & Greet St Judes

A Meet and Greet for Ukrainian Families
& some of their host families will take

place here on Saturday 7th January
2.30pm to 4.30pm in Parish Centre food
and music  will be provided if you are
hosting any individuals or families or

know of any families in parish please let
one of our committe know if you would

like to take part Contact

 Anne Loughman 087 6874658

Margaret O Brien 086 4080211

Bob Sheehan        086 8542063

We are holding a Concert Featuring the
3 Tenors on Friday 27th January at 8pm
tickets on sale in Parish Office and will

also be available to purchase at our
Xmas Fair next Wed price 30.00 euro

each Ideal Christmas Gift       

Templeogue Men’s Shed have
produced a lovely Calendar in aid

of Parkinson’s lovely pictures
taken by members of Men’s Shed

price 10 euro on sale in parish
office

---------------------------------------------

 Parish Office opening Hours 
Christmas and New Year 

We will be closing Friday 23rd 
December at 12.30pm reopen 
Thursday 29th December 9.30 to 12.30 
Friday 30th December 9.30 to 12.30 

Closed Mon 1st January to Thursday  
5th January when we will reopen as 
normal from 8.30am to 12.45pm 
Wishing all our customers a very 
Happy Christmas and New Year 

Christmas Timetable St Jude’s 

Christmas Mass Times 

Saturday 24th Dec Children’s Mass
at 6pm

Folk Group Mass at 8pm

Sunday 25th Dec Masses at 10am
with Choir and Mass at 12pm 

Church will close after 12pm Mass

Monday 26th Dec Bank Holiday
Church will remain closed all day 

Tuesday 27th Dec to Friday 30th

December our Daily mass will be
at 11am 

Saturday 31st Dec Mass at 6.30pm

Sunday 1st January Masses at 
10.00 &12.00

Monday 2nd January Bank Holiday 
Church will remain closed 

Tuesday 3rd January to Friday 6th 
January Feast of Epiphany mass 
will be at 11.00 

Christmas Dues 

Many thanks to all who have 
returned their Dues Envelopes 
they can be left into sacristry 
or parish office or into safe at 
back of Church if you are 
making out cheques please 
make them out to St Jude's 
Parish and not to Fr Brendan 
many thanks 

Holiday Cheer

We're sending this Christmas greeting,
Full of holiday cheer
To you our very special people;
Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!

On Behalf of Fr Brendan and the 
Parish Team may we take this 
opportunity to wish you and your 
families both near and far a very 
Happy Christmas and New Year 

Special thanks to all who help out in
our parish throughout the year we

could not continue to survive without
the help of all of our Volunteers and

Contributors 

 

Thanks to all who delivered our
Christmas Timetables around the

Parish your help is greatly
apprecitated 

    

THE PARISH OFFICE IS OPEN MONDAY TO FRIDAY 9AM TO 1pm  FOR MASS BOOKINGS AND MASS CARDS OR YOU CAN 
EMAILjudesparishoffice1@gmail.com to book Masses etc or ph Catherine 087 6174498 CRA Number 2001616  


